
Hello BGC families! 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be offering a “childcare” option at the Club for our BGC 
Afterschool families in grades 1st through 5th on days that they have remote learning.  At this 
time we are only able to accept 16 kids on A Days (Mondays & Thursday) and 16 kids on B 
Days (Tuesday & Fridays).  
 
The day will be organized and run by our Educators and Program Staff.  It will run from 9am - 
2pm in our main Clubhouse.  The day will have a similar structure to the school day.  The main 
focus will be academics, but we will also be offering breakfast, lunch, outdoor time (when 
possible), gym time, and play.  We plan to offer this care until October 9th and then we will 
reassess based on factors such as the plans of the Burlington School District, plans of the 
Vermont Agency of Education and needs of the community.  
 
Since our space is limited, acceptance will be based on a combination of need and lottery.  This 
is why we are asking that if you feel like this is a ​need​ that they are unable to meet by other 
means, to complete the form in the link below.  We will reach out to all families about 
acceptance into this program.  Those who are accepted, will be sent further registration 
information.  All others will be placed on our waitlist.  
 
Childcare on Remote Days Form 
 
We will be accepting forms until ​Wednesday September 2nd. 
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions! 
 
Thank you, 
Anthony Grattelo 
 
Program Director 
(802) 864-5263 
agrattelo@bandgclub.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZIfnu3TAYq_EEGH18hGbQrQdsEDs7pbawfAixMvmZrUNWSg/viewform

